
                                                 Trustees of the Trust Funds  
                                                        Meeting January 8 2020 

                                                             
                                  Those present: Peter Sluski, Chris Sawyer, David Braun 

At 9;00 am Chris opened meeting. Prior meeting minutes from dec 3 2019 were approved with 
changes. 
  Chris informed trustees of kingswood scholarships have gone all online with out any significant 
changes. mail was opened and  several donations to the Tuftonboro scholarship fund were 
received totaling $10155.00. Thank you’s will be drafted. Chris is writing Year end letter for 
submission to town report. Pete reviewed Three Bearings accounts with trustees and wrap up of 
the Charles Davis Christmas fund Its balance and this years disbursements. Reviews of student 
transcripts and eligiblity of recipients for Tuftonboro scholarships were made and approved for 
dispersement. 

Next meeting will be held tues feb 4th at 9:00 am 

Meeting adjourned at 9:25 am 

Respectfully submitted on behalf  of the trustees, 
David Braun


